
Good Afternoon, Jonathan, 
 
I hope all is well! I think you are aware, but Patricia O'Keefe was elected 
as the Seabrook representative for the Winnacunnet School Board at the March 
election. Therefore, she can no longer remain in her position as a 
Winnacunnet Budget Committee member. Attached, please find her letter of 
resignation from the WHS budget committee.  
 
Further, I have attached the RSA (Item IV; budget committee) for board 
vacancies. Per the RSA, the budget committee needs to reach out to the vacant 
member's board of selectmen to appoint a replacement. For your reference, the 
Chair for the Seabrook Board of Selectmen is Ella Brown (603-918-6901). Once 
the Seabrook Board of Selectmen has appointed a replacement representative,  
please let Nancy and myself know along with their contact information. 
 
Please feel free to email or call me if you have any questions or need 
additional information. 
 
Thank you, 
Matt 
--  
Matthew C. Ferreira 
Business Administrator 
School Administrative Unit 21 
2 Alumni Drive, Hampton, NH 03842 
mferreira@sau21.org 
Office: 603-926-8992 ext. 107               
Mobile: 781-534-3581 
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